

## St Giles' C of E Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Jones

## Learn, Grow and Flourish

Dear Parents and Carers

## Re: Swimming Goggles Disclaimer

If you would like your child to wear goggles whilst swimming, please read the following before completing the slip below:

The advice from the pool is that they prefer children not to wear goggles during these sessions, and make it clear that they accept no responsibility for any damage or injury to the child caused by the wearing of goggles. The school supports this view and, likewise, accepts no responsibility for any damage or injury to your child caused by the wearing of goggles. The responsibility for the wearing of these items rests with you, as parents.

The level of chlorine in the water should not affect children for the short period of time that they are in contact with the water.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Sarah Jones

Wis Suldit Jones	
Headteacher	
×	
Swimming Goggles Disclaimer	
would likeduring the weekly school swimming session.	to be allowed to wear goggles
accept full responsibility for the above action and understand that neither St. Giles' Church of England Primary School nor The Furzefield Centre will be held responsible for any injury or damage to the wearer.	
Signed	Dated